
June 2011

RANKIN MONTHLY NEWS
www.rankincentre.ca 

rankincentre@rankincentre.ca

BUILDING

As you can see work has started on the new 
roof. The digging has been done and the 
forms are in. On Friday the cement will be 
poured for the footings and piers. Then the 
forms for the walls will need to be put up 
and cement poured and then the excavation 
will need to be back filled and packed. Any 
help would be greatly appreciated. So give 
Peter a call at 613-732-8417 if you can help.

WILD TURKEY CONTEST

Watch the July newsletter for the winners!

UPCOMING EVENTS

June 9 to 12 - EXPO 150
July 2- Fishing tournament
Sept.1- Bake & Produce sale at east end mall
Sept - Golf tournament - T.B.A.
Oct. 1 - Apple Extravaganza
Nov. 26 - Hunter's Ball & Sweets by the Pound

If  there is  anyone who is interested in  planning an 
event of any kind for the community e.g. Halloween 
party or  summer events  for  kids,  please bring your 
ideas forward.

MEMBERSHIPS

Memberships  help  your  recreation  centre 
survive so buy your 2011 membership now. 
Cost is $20 family or $10 single.  They can 
be  purchased  from Cathy  Grahl  (613-735-
3381) or any member of the executive.

EXPO 150
Make sure you come out and visit us at our 
booth #84 at the Pembroke and Area Airport 
June 9-12, 2011. 

MONDAY @ 6:30 -7:30 pm. & 
THURSDAY @ 6:30 – 7:30 pm
Just a $5 drop in fee! 
Kids under 12 are free.
Don’t forget your giggle and 
lots of water! 
For more information check out:
http://sites.google.com/site/zumbawithnicole/
e-mail: zumbagirl86@gmail.com
Nicole Kosmack 613-735-3297
Meghan Robinson 613-401-4122

ADVERTISING

The Rankin Culture and Recreation Centre 
is offering businesses an opportunity to 
advertise on it's website. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for businesses to draw people to 
their website.  Ads are being sold for the 
nominal fee of $50 per year.  Included in the 
price is the set-up of the ad (if you don’t 
already have one you would like used). 
Please email us for more information, or to 
get started with your ad.
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CDN TIRE MONEY/PENNY DRIVE

Canadian  Tire  money and penny drive  are 
always ongoing.

NEXT MEETING

The next  regular meeting of the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday,  July 6 ,  2011 at 7:00 pm at 
the Rankin Centre. Everyone is welcome. 
Hope to see you there!

E-MAIL

Anyone  wishing  to  receive  this  newsletter 
electronically please contact us at    
rankincentre@rankincentre.ca
 

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

 

  “This project is supported by 
the Government of Ontario”

YOUR  
NEIGHBOURHOOD REALTOR 

Ofce: 613-687-1234 
Email: Lori@WiseMoveRealty.ca 

Web: www.LoriHollick.com 

Lori Hollick 
Sales Representative  

DIRECT: 613-602-0145 

FIBRE NIGHT

Bring your knitting, quilting, crocheting, 
spinning wheels or any craft items and join 
us for about 2 hours of coffee, chatting and 
fibre projects every Thursday night at the 
Rankin Centre Activity Room at 7 pm. 
Bring all your supplies as this is a get- 
together, not a class, and no supplies will be 
available on-site.  Coffee and tea will be 
available; fees for the evening will be $2. 
Contact Val Champ at 613-732-8515 to 
register, or just drop in.

YOGA

Daytime classes are held every Tuesday 
from 10:30 to 11:30 a.m. at the Rankin 
Centre.  Classes are also held Wednesday 
evenings from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.  For more 
information please contact Stacey at 613-
735-4452.
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